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Ashley - the stay restrictions are typically on holiday weekends and the month of October (the
park is very busy this month because of the leaf changing). If there are a lot of openings for
these weekends, these restrictions eventually will get dropped. I hope this helps!
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Ashley - the stay restrictions are typically on holiday weekends and the month of
October (the park is very busy this month because of the leaf changing). If there
are a lot of openings for these weekends, these restrictions eventually will get
dropped. I hope this helps!


